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IPA Announces Post-Award Indexed REC Process Fourth Workshop:  

Post-Award Models Applicable to Illinois 

October 15, 2024 

The IPA’s 2024 Long-Term Plan outlined a process for exploring post-award REC delivery contract 
term changes for utility-scale wind and utility-scale solar projects. The IPA is now conducting a 
series of workshops running through November 2024 with the goal that an Indexed REC contract 
post-award negotiation process may be finalized for inclusion in a compliance filing with the ICC 
by mid-February 2025. 

Building on the discussion from the first three workshops, the IPA announces the fourth workshop 
with the details below:  

Fourth Workshop Topic: “Post-Award Models Applicable to Illinois”  

Date: October 21, 2024  

Time: 12 p.m. - 2 p.m. CT  

AGENDA 

REGISTER NOW  

 

The IPA requests stakeholders to send questions in advance of the workshop that they would like 
covered during the workshop via email to the IPA’s Director of Renewable Energy Finance, 
Chandrika Mital, at chandrika.mital@Illinois.gov with the subject “[Responder’s Name] – Post 
Award Contract Change Workshops” by October 18, 2024.  

Post-Award Indexed REC Process Third Workshop Notes, Recording, Presentation, Q&A and 
Attendee List is now available. For additional information on this process and to access materials 
from the third workshop, please visit the Downstream Negotiation for Indexed REC Contracts 
webpage on the IPA website. 

https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/20241015-post-award-fourth-workshop-agenda.pdf
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIpduGqqjMjG9Gkk7MsNndF-vsQwuphgby4
https://ipa.illinois.gov/renewable-resources/stakeholder-engagement/downstream-negotiation-for-indexed-rec-contracts.html

